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Date: April 25, 2025 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
What an extraordinary week of learning we've experienced at our school! The 
excitement within our community was tangible as our students engaged in a range 
of English Week activities, showcasing their remarkable talents and creative 
expressions. 
 
From the engaging role plays performed by our EYFS teachers to the lively 
characters brought to life by our Primary students, and the impressive creativity 
showcased by our secondary school scriptwriters—including a Living Wax 
Museum—it's evident that every contribution has added a vibrant touch to our 
community! 
 
The Ted Talk organised by our Primary, Key Stage 2 English team, which included 
participation from students from other schools, highlighted our commitment to 
progressive thinking and character building. It showcased how our students are 
embracing responsibility for their own lives. The outreach event for our Primary, 
Key Stage 1 students on the occasion of Shakespeare’s birthday reinforced the 
importance of nurturing reading habits, an essential priority for us. It was great to 
see our mystery readers inspire our little ones and spark their love for reading! We 
extend our thanks to our dedicated teachers and to our parents for making every 
event during our Literacy Week a resounding success. Your engagement does 
make a difference! 
 
On another note, we encourage you to please continue to follow the guidance of 
our subject teachers, ensuring that our sixth form students attend their intervention 
sessions to improve their grades in the Cambridge examinations. Individual 
support from teachers during this time is invaluable, and we encourage your 
coordination in this important matter. 
 
Last Reminder to Re-register 
Please be reminded that May 7th is the last week for re-registration before we begin 
accepting new students on a first-come, first-served basis. The same registration 
policy and timeline also apply to bus transport re-registration for the upcoming 
academic year. Furthermore, re-registration will only be processed once full 
payment for the current academic year has been completed. 
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Next Week Activities 
 

 
 
Wishing you a nice weekend ahead!  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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